REGIONAL
SYMPHONY
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June 14, 2021

Whittier Sunrise Rotary Club

9425 I.a Alba Dr.

Whittier, C.\ 90603

To the Members of the Whittier Sunrise Rotary Club

On behalf of the Whittier Regional Symphony, I would like to thank you for your generous and
continuous support of our Children’s concert and programs throughout the years. We have been
able to put on many spectacular concerts and programs thanks to your generosity. We continue to

appreciate your support.

While unfortunately we were unable to have a Children’s concert this year due to the pandemic, we
are planning to have our children’s concert in February or March of 2022. We are more than thrilled
to be able to begin the planning of this concert as we feel it is such an important piece of what we
do for the vouth of our community. We are excited to get back to performing for our young ones to
help inspire them and show the richness of culture that Whittier and its surrounding areas have to
offer. We hope that we can count on your support so we can continue to inspire the youth of our

community though music.

We thank vou again for your generosity throughout the years as we would not be where we are today
without you. We are forever grateful for your support.

Sincerely,

Michael Salas
General Manager, Whittier Regional Symphony
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